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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Saint Paul Data Practices Request Center <saintpaulmn@mycusthelp.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 4:51 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Police Department :: D036271-122021

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 
Mai, 
  
Case number 21182462 is still under investigation and only the public page is available.  If you have questions 
concerning the investigation, please contact Sergeant Nikula at 651-266-6179. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Lynn Mahnke  
Records Unit  
St Paul Police Department  
651-266-5700  
   
Feel free to complete a survey at http://stpaul.gov/PoliceCommunitySurvey 
 
This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message, or any 
attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by 
replying to this email and then deleting the message and any attachment(s). 
  

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center. 

 


